
IN SUPPORT OF HB 3390 
 
From: Ms. Pangaea 
PO Box 822  
Sandy, OR 97055 
 
March, 24, 2023 
 
I am in support of banning the sale of all new products made with animal fur from any species 
at all. The pracNces of fur farming are cruel and abusive and have no benefit to humanity. 
Fashion is an indulgence that does not consNtute a reason for the inhumane treatment of 
animals. I buy no fur products myself, and even go further in avoiding all leather products. I 
hope that Oregon will join California in the banning of all new fur products, and that other 
states will follow our lead.  
 
I also have increasing concerns about animal farming pracNces exposing humanity to more 
pandemics. We cannot afford to have another pandemic. We just can’t.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pangaea 


